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Comments: I am opposed to the expansion of Lutsen Ski Resort. The water that will be needed is already in low

amounts and in jeopardy for what they are currently using from the river. I am also concerned about them taking

495 acres of our public land that has 158 acres of North Shore rare spruce fir. Also Moose Mountain has

undisturbed old growth trees, intact forest, and undisturbed remnants of Norther white cedar that are over 140

years old. I have been on the North Shore, and it is a very busy place, and this area cannot handle this many

people that will be there 6,300 daily guests. They all do not just stay and Lutsen, where will they are go on

highway 61 along with all of the bikers, and hikers (SHT), kayakers, campers, tourists, rock climbers, and

everyone else that is there? Please reject this proposal. It is a disaster.


